EarthSpirit Sisters Annual Report 2022

The Earth Spirit Sisters are missing two of our founding and most active members, Susanne
and Diane, who have moved out of the New River Valley, but they continue to inspire us through
the magic of the internet. We have welcomed some new members and have held some rituals
and labyrinth workdays on the magnificent UUC grounds. Darla has sewn some beautiful new
streamers for our maypole which we enjoyed at Beltane, and we are looking forward to the
summer Solstice. We encourage sisters interested in earth-centered worship, in person or
virtual, to contact Kimberley to get involved.
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